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CUSTOMER INFORMATION: The information in this bulletin is intended for use only by skilled technicians who have the proper tools,
equipment, and training to correctly and safely maintain your Honda.These procedures should not be attempted by "do-it-yourselfers," and
you should not assume this bulletin applies to your Honda, or that your Honda has the condition described. To determine whether this
information applies, contact an authorized Honda dealer.

SAFETY RECALL

Service Bulletin
American Honda Motor Co., Inc.

MTB 17333 (1909)

Honda is launching a SAFETY RECALL on ALL 2019 CRF450L motorcycles to replace the horn
assembly. Under certain conditions, the horn stay can break causing the horn to become loose or
fall off.

Effective immediately, you MUST NOT SELL any affected NEW or USED 2019 CRF450L
motorcycle until it is repaired according to the associated Service Bulletin.

AFFECTED UNITS
2019 CRF450L – ALL
To manage your affected inventory, use eResponsibility Report.

SERVICE BULLETIN
Service Bulletin CRF450L #1, which will include the repair procedure, parts information, and war-
ranty claim information, will be posted early-October.

PARTS INFORMATION
Parts will be available on open order.

CUSTOMER NOTIFICATION
AHM intends to mail customer notification letters as early as possible, subject to regulatory agency
approval.
Make sure all departments in your dealership are aware of this action.
Honda will update dealers with any new information as it becomes available.
If you have any questions, please contact TechLine or your District Service Manager.

CRF450L #1
ISSUED: SEPTEMBER 2019

2019 CRF450L HORN STAY BROKEN


